
 
 
 
 

TEAMS THAT WERE READY FOR LIGHT UP NAVAJO II 
 
NTUA had planned to host another year of “Light Up Navajo” in 2020 – based on the outcome of 
the pilot project that successfully extended electricity to 233 families throughout the Navajo 
Nation in 2019. 
 
During April and May 2019, a total of 138 volunteers from 28 communities and 13 states 
traveled to the Navajo Nation to work alongside NTUA linemen to bring electricity to families 
who have been waiting for many years.  
 
Plans were moving forward for LUN 2020 until the COVID-19 pandemic crossed into the Navajo 
Nation and postponing the project where approximately 150 electric line workers from public 
power communities were ready to travel to the Navajo Nation.  
 
“Light Up Navajo was built on teamwork, partnership, and good will,” Haase said. “It is our hope 
that the utilities that signed up will sign up again to be a part of this meaningful, life changing 
project.” 
 
NTUA thanks these communities for signing up for Light Up Navajo II and hopes to see 
them in 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Arizona 
Arizona Public Service 
Salt River Project 
 
Arkansas 
Conway Corporation 
 
California 
Sacramento Municipal Utility District 
 
Connecticut 
Norwich Public Utilities (NEPPA) 
 
Delaware 
Delaware Municipal Electric Corporation 
Town of Seaford 
Town of Smyrna 
 
Indiana 
Lawrenceburg Municipal Utilities 
 
Kansas 
Garden City Electric 
Pratt Electric Utility 
Winfield Electric 
 
Utah 
UAMPS -City of St. George 
UAMPS -Dixie City Power 
UAMPS -Ephraim 
UAMPS -Lehi 
UAMPS -Mt. Pleasant 
UAMPS -Murray City 
UAMPS-Heber Power & Light 
UMPA -City of Spanish Fork 
UMPA -Manti 
UMPA -Nephi 
UMPA -Provo Light & Power 
UMPA -Salem City 
 
Vermont 
Burlington Electric Dept(NEPPA) 
 
 


